
Dear Sirs,

I am writing in relation to the very promising/exciting news of the proposed and hopefully supported 
beatification around the wharf for Hugo’s Bar and Restaurant.

Having been born in Manly Hospital in 1978 and residing in Manly and or the local area all my life, I, as have 
most of manly, grown very fond and proud of the establishment and amazing hospitality provided by Hugo’s. 
This has served as a place we can all relax , unwind and enjoy the type of hospitality that has put Manly back on 
the map …and hopefully with your support will start the ball rolling to bring back some normality and be 
prepared for the eventual tourist in the not to distant future… 

Hugo’s has added life and class to an area that especially in the current covid climate is needed more than every 
by the community. It provides the very best training for locals looking for a start in the industry and support 
100’s of local employees.

Hugo’s survival and hopeful expansion give all of us the feeling that life can and will get back to normal. At the 
same time echoing some of the lost beauty of the wharf lost in the storm from long ago. 
Please support Hugos, this location, Manly , the locals who need some normality and show the world that we are 
back and at the same time help build upon the great reputation Hugos has developed over the years and which 
manly as a precinct benefits from.

Sincerely,

Luke Carrier
0401066464
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